
SECOND NORTHERN MARIANAS CONSTITUTIONAL CONVENTION 

SAIPAN, CM 96950 

June 21, 1985 

Honorable Pedro P. Tenorio 
Governor 
Commonwealth of the Northern Marianas 
Civic Center 
Saipan, CM 96950 

Dear Governor Tenorio: 

Thank you for your June 20, 1985 letter, responding to my June 20, 
1985, designating Mr. Ben T. Attao my Administrative Officer with 
authority to make necessary arrangements for the obligation, 
accounting and disbursements of funds pursuant to Public Law 4.22. 

I am glad you brought it to my attention. I apologize for such 
unnecessary oversight on my part. It is not my intention to make 
Mr. Attao my designee as expenditure authority for the Convention. 
I only wish to make Mr. Attao responsible for administrative 
arrangements and coordination between the Convention and the govern- 
ment relative to this matter. 

Lastly, I request that you notify your Director of Finance 
Mr. Tomas B. Aldan to provide us special assistance in making our 
disbursements manually instead of the computer. The life of the 
Convention is very $hort, requiring that we act expeditiously in 
business transactions. This approach will eliminate unnecessary 
delay in handling our financial affairs. 

Thank you for your understanding and assistance. 

Sincerely, 

herman T. Guerrero 
President 


